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Dear Hon. Senators, I write to support  the adoption of SJR 33.  The discriminatory 

language should be removed from the Oregon Constitution and not be allowed to 

remain on the books. It is important that there be consistency in language between 

federal constitutional law and the Oregon Constitution. Thank you for your 

consideration.  Dom Vetri 


